
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:46 AM 
To: WAM Testimony 
Cc: weygan@hawaii.edu 
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1420 on Mar 30, 2017 13:40PM 
 

HB1420 
Submitted on: 3/30/2017 
Testimony for WAM on Mar 30, 2017 13:40PM in Conference Room 211 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Carolyn Weygan-
Hildebrand 

Individual Comments Only No 

 
 
Comments: Some of the stories of the whereabouts/treatment of bodies of elderly 
Filipino veterans who have died in the islands while waiting for their family members to 
join them are not one consistent with the dignity and honor that war veterans deserve. 
The dire situation of some WW2 Filipino veterans creates this unique request for State 
assistance. May WW2 veterans, Filipinos included, truly rest in peace when they pass 
away. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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